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Darrow must confront the treachery arrayed against him, overcome his all-too-human
desire for retribution—and strive not for violent revolt but a hopeful rebirth.
Though the road ahead is fraught with danger and deceit, Darrow must choose to
follow Eo’s principles of love and justice to free his people. He must live for
more. Praise for Golden Son “Stirring . . . Comparisons to The Hunger Games and
Game of Thrones series are inevitable, for this tale has elements of both.”—Kirkus
Reviews “Brown writes layered, flawed characters . . . but plot is his most
breathtaking strength. . . . Every action seems to flow into the next.”—NPR Don’t
miss any of Pierce Brown’s Red Rising Saga: RED RISING • GOLDEN SON • MORNING STAR
• IRON GOLD • DARK AGE
Connection Magnet: The Unique and Simple Blueprint For Anybody to Attract 30,000
LinkedIn Connections Don Sevcik 2022-02-02 How would you like to leap into the top
1% of networked people on LinkedIn spending only 15 minutes a day? How much would
this change your life? Connection Magnet gives you a unique and simple blueprint
to leapfrog into the sacred 30,000 connections club on LinkedIn. Who does this
blueprint work for? Anybody, from introverts, to people who can’t write, and
people just getting started on LinkedIn. In this book, you’ll discover: A unique
“gifting strategy” that scored me connections with the CEO of Best Buy and CFO of
SalesForce A special “smile” to have people think you’re more likable, credible,
and influential How to get more connections by picking fights with people A unique
method to get connections from outside of LinkedIn…by answering simple questions
The ‘affinity’ strategy which turns ice cold LinkedIn strangers into warm contacts
Tweaks you can make in 5 minutes to get more connections A simple writing strategy
to magnetically attract connections…even if you’re not a writer The one type of
conversation which kills your connection rate...and what to do instead The power
of “everywhere”, and how it makes people chase you for a connection Discover how
anybody can use the 4P strategy to reach 30,000 connections. This level of
connections puts you in the top 1% of LinkedIn users. Why reach for the top 1% on
LinkedIn? Because the 1% get the spoils…like more publicity, book deals, and
opportunities dropped in their lap. If you’re tired of being on the outside and
want to be somebody people chase on LinkedIn, then invest in this book.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now with
a new foreword by Lois Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever written for
young adults and an unforgettable classic for readers of any age. This edition
includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer Buehler. At the dawn of
the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted island, stranding a group of

Front Desk (Front Desk #1) (Scholastic Gold) Kelly Yang 2018-05-29 Inside Out and
Back Again meets Millicent Min, Girl Genius in this timely, hopeful middle-grade
novel with a contemporary Chinese twist. Winner of the Asian / Pacific American
Award for Children's Literature!* "Many readers will recognize themselves or their
neighbors in these pages." -- Kirkus Reviews, starred reviewMia Tang has a lot of
secrets.Number 1: She lives in a motel, not a big house. Every day, while her
immigrant parents clean the rooms, ten-year-old Mia manages the front desk of the
Calivista Motel and tends to its guests.Number 2: Her parents hide immigrants. And
if the mean motel owner, Mr. Yao, finds out they've been letting them stay in the
empty rooms for free, the Tangs will be doomed.Number 3: She wants to be a writer.
But how can she when her mom thinks she should stick to math because English is
not her first language?It will take all of Mia's courage, kindness, and hard work
to get through this year. Will she be able to hold on to her job, help the
immigrants and guests, escape Mr. Yao, and go for her dreams?Front Desk joins the
Scholastic Gold line, which features award-winning and beloved novels. Includes
exclusive bonus content!
Anything But Typical Nora Raleigh Baskin 2010-03-09 Jason, a twelve-year-old
autistic boy who wants to become a writer, relates what his life is like as he
tries to make sense of his world.
Golden Son Pierce Brown 2015-01-06 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Red Rising hit the
ground running and wasted no time becoming a sensation. Golden Son continues the
stunning saga of Darrow, a rebel forged by tragedy, battling to lead his oppressed
people to freedom. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY NPR, BUZZFEED, AND
BOOKLIST • “Gripping . . . On virtually every level, this is a sequel that hates
sequels—a perfect fit for a hero who already defies the tropes. [Grade:]
A”—Entertainment Weekly As a Red, Darrow grew up working the mines deep beneath
the surface of Mars, enduring backbreaking labor while dreaming of the better
future he was building for his descendants. But the Society he faithfully served
was built on lies. Darrow’s kind have been betrayed and denied by their elitist
masters, the Golds—and their only path to liberation is revolution. And so Darrow
sacrifices himself in the name of the greater good for which Eo, his true love and
inspiration, laid down her own life. He becomes a Gold, infiltrating their
privileged realm so that he can destroy it from within. A lamb among wolves in a
cruel world, Darrow finds friendship, respect, and even love—but also the wrath of
powerful rivals. To wage and win the war that will change humankind’s destiny,
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schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision, their freedom is something to
celebrate. This far from civilization they can do anything they want. Anything.
But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror begins its
reign, the hope of adventure seems as far removed from reality as the hope of
being rescued.
Ninth Grade Slays #2 Heather Brewer 2014-05-29 The second graphic novel in the
series of adaptations of Heather Brewer's New York Times best-selling series.
Freshman year stinks for Vlad Tod. Bullies still harass him. The photographer from
the school newspaper is tailing him. And failing his studies could be deadly. A
trip to Siberia gives study abroad a whole new meaning as Vlad connects with other
vampires and advances his mind-control abilities, but will he return home with the
skills to recognize a vampire slayer when he sees one? In this thrilling sequel to
Eighth Grade Bites, Vlad must confront the secrets of the past and battle forces
that once again threaten his life.
Out of My Mind Sharon M. Draper 2012-05 Considered by many to be mentally
retarded, a brilliant, impatient fifth-grader with cerebral palsy discovers a
technological device that will allow her to speak for the first time.
How Will You Measure Your Life? Clayton M. Christensen 2012-05-15 From the world’s
leading thinker on innovation and New York Times bestselling author of The
Innovator’s Dilemma, Clayton M. Christensen, comes an unconventional book of
inspiration and wisdom for achieving a fulfilling life. Christensen’s The
Innovator’s Dilemma, notably the only business book that Apple’s Steve Jobs said
“deeply influenced” him, is widely recognized as one of the most significant
business books ever published. Now, in the tradition of Randy Pausch’s The Last
Lecture and Anna Quindlen’s A Short Guide to a Happy Life, Christensen’s How Will
You Measure Your Life is with a book of lucid observations and penetrating
insights designed to help any reader—student or teacher, mid-career professional
or retiree, parent or child—forge their own paths to fulfillment.
The Help Kathryn Stockett 2011 Limited and persecuted by racial divides in 1962
Jackson, Mississippi, three women, including an African-American maid, her sassy
and chronically unemployed friend and a recently graduated white woman, team up
for a clandestine project against a backdrop of the budding civil rights era.
Includes reading-group guide. Reissue. A #1 best-selling novel.
Encountering Enchantment: A Guide to Speculative Fiction for Teens, 2nd Edition
Susan Fichtelberg 2015-09-29 The most current and complete guide to a favorite
teen genre, this book maps current releases along with perennial favorites,
describing and categorizing fantasy, paranormal, and science fiction titles
published since 2006. • Encompasses a wide selection of speculative fiction genres
to suit a broad spectrum of readers in grades 6–12 • Identifies award-winning
titles, grade levels, book club potential, and alternative media formats and
provides complete bibliographic information for each title • Includes interviews
with prominent authors that convey the perspectives of the creators of the worlds
into which readers are drawn • Covers some children's literature and some adult
novels that are popular with young adults • Offers a detailed subject index with
an extensive number of access points
Verity Colleen Hoover 2021-10-05 New York Times Bestseller USA Today Bestseller
The Globe and Mail Bestseller Publishers Weekly Bestseller Whose truth is the lie?
Stay up all night reading the sensational psychological thriller that has readers
obsessed, from the #1 New York Times bestselling author of It Ends With Us. Lowen
Ashleigh is a struggling writer on the brink of financial ruin when she accepts
the job offer of a lifetime. Jeremy Crawford, husband of bestselling author Verity
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Crawford, has hired Lowen to complete the remaining books in a successful series
his injured wife is unable to finish. Lowen arrives at the Crawford home, ready to
sort through years of Verity’s notes and outlines, hoping to find enough material
to get her started. What Lowen doesn’t expect to uncover in the chaotic office is
an unfinished autobiography Verity never intended for anyone to read. Page after
page of bone-chilling admissions, including Verity's recollection of the night her
family was forever altered. Lowen decides to keep the manuscript hidden from
Jeremy, knowing its contents could devastate the already grieving father. But as
Lowen’s feelings for Jeremy begin to intensify, she recognizes all the ways she
could benefit if he were to read his wife’s words. After all, no matter how
devoted Jeremy is to his injured wife, a truth this horrifying would make it
impossible for him to continue loving her.
Pudd'nhead Wilson and Those Extraordinary Twins Mark Twain 1899 Picture of life in
a Missouri town and the adventures of an amateur detective.
Ninth Grade Slays Heather Brewer 2010-07-28 If middle school stunk for Vladimir
Tod, high school is a real drain. Besides being a punching bag for bullies, he's
still stalled with dream-girl Meredith, and he's being tailed by a photographer
from the school newspaper. Needless to say, practising his vampire skills hasn't
exactly been a priority for Vlad - until now. A monumental trip to Siberia with
Uncle Otis is Vlad's crash course in Vampire 101. Training alongside the most
gifted vampires is exactly what Vlad needs to sharpen those mind control skills
he's been avoiding. And he'd better get it right, because the battle brewing back
home with the slayer who's been hunting him could be Vlad's last.
A Long Walk to Water Linda Sue Park 2010 When the Sudanese civil war reaches his
village in 1985, 11-year-old Salva becomes separated from his family and must walk
with other Dinka tribe members through southern Sudan, Ethiopia and Kenya in
search of safe haven. Based on the life of Salva Dut, who, after emigrating to
America in 1996, began a project to dig water wells in Sudan. By a Newbery Medalwinning author.
Get Those Guys Reading! Fiction and Series Books that Boys Will Love Kathleen A.
Baxter 2012-05-07 Want to identify fiction books that boys in grades three through
nine will find irresistible? This guide reveals dozens of worthwhile
recommendations in categories ranging from adventure stories and sports novels to
horror, humorous, and science fiction books.
Reading Comprehension, Grade 4 2008-08-26 Instill a love of literacy in and
improve comprehension skills of students in grade 4 using Skill Builders: Reading
Comprehension. The exercises in this 80-page book ensure that students master
skills before progressing. Entertaining and interactive activities with eyecatching graphics make learning and reviewing fun and effective. The book is a
great tool for keeping students current during the school year or preparing them
during the summer for the grade ahead. The book supports NCTE standards and aligns
with national standards.
Malaria at Home and Abroad Sydney Price James 1920
Twelfth Grade Kills Heather Brewer 2011-09-01 Vlad's running out of time. The
Elysian Council has given him weeks to live, and that's if the Slayer Society
doesn't kill him first. Then there's the issue of Vlad's father, who may or may
not still be alive after all these years, and oh yeah, that tiny little detail in
the Pravus prophecy about Vlad enslaving Vampirekind and the human race. So much
for college applications . . . Dark secrets will be revealed, old friends will
become enemies, and warm blood will run cold in this thrilling final instalment in
the tales of Vladimir Tod.
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The Black Kids Christina Hammonds Reed 2020-08-04 A New York Times bestseller A
William C. Morris Award Finalist “Should be required reading in every classroom.”
—Nic Stone, #1 New York Times bestselling author of Dear Martin “A true love
letter to Los Angeles.” —Brandy Colbert, award-winning author of Little & Lion “A
brilliantly poetic take on one of the most defining moments in Black American
history.” —Tiffany D. Jackson, author of Grown and Monday’s Not Coming Perfect for
fans of The Hate U Give, this unforgettable coming-of-age debut novel explores
issues of race, class, and violence through the eyes of a wealthy black teenager
whose family gets caught in the vortex of the 1992 Rodney King Riots. Los Angeles,
1992 Ashley Bennett and her friends are living the charmed life. It’s the end of
senior year and they’re spending more time at the beach than in the classroom.
They can already feel the sunny days and endless possibilities of summer.
Everything changes one afternoon in April, when four LAPD officers are acquitted
after beating a black man named Rodney King half to death. Suddenly, Ashley’s not
just one of the girls. She’s one of the black kids. As violent protests engulf LA
and the city burns, Ashley tries to continue on as if life were normal. Even as
her self-destructive sister gets dangerously involved in the riots. Even as the
model black family façade her wealthy and prominent parents have built starts to
crumble. Even as her best friends help spread a rumor that could completely derail
the future of her classmate and fellow black kid, LaShawn Johnson. With her world
splintering around her, Ashley, along with the rest of LA, is left to question who
is the us? And who is the them?
Eighth Grade Bites Heather Brewer 2009-07-10 In addition to being harassed by the
principals and the bullies at his school, outcast Vlad has to find a way to curb
his vampire cravings and hide his enlarged fangs, but when a substitute teacher
becomes too inquisitive and he learns that he is being hunted by a vampire killer,
Vlad's social life becomes the least of his concerns. Reprint.
The Stand Stephen King 2011 A monumentally devastating plague leaves only a few
survivors who, while experiencing dreams of a battle between good and evil, move
toward an actual confrontation as they migrate to Boulder, Colorado.
The Testing Joelle Charbonneau 2013 Sixteen-year-old Malencia (Cia) Vale is chosen
to participate in The Testing to attend the University; however, Cia is fearful
when she figures out her friends who do not pass The Testing are disappearing.
100,000 first printing.
Hurt Go Happy Ginny Rorby 2007-07-31 Thirteen-year-old Joey Willis is used to
being left out of conversations. Though she's been deaf since the age of six,
Joey's mother has never allowed her to learn sign language. She strains to read
the lips of those around her, but often fails. Everything changes when Joey meets
Dr. Charles Mansell and his baby chimpanzee, Sukari. Her new friends use sign
language to communicate, and Joey secretly begins to learn to sign. Spending time
with Charlie and Sukari, Joey has never been happier. She even starts making
friends at school for the first time. But as Joey's world blooms with
possibilities, Charlie's and Sukari's choices begin to narrow—until Sukari's very
survival is in doubt. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Touching Spirit Bear Ben Mikaelsen 2010-04-20 In his Nautilus Award-winning
classic Touching Spirit Bear, author Ben Mikaelson delivers a powerful coming-ofage story of a boy who must overcome the effects that violence has had on his
life. After severely injuring Peter Driscal in an empty parking lot, mischiefmaker Cole Matthews is in major trouble. But instead of jail time, Cole is given
another option: attend Circle Justice, an alternative program that sends juvenile
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offenders to a remote Alaskan Island to focus on changing their ways. Desperate to
avoid prison, Cole fakes humility and agrees to go. While there, Cole is mauled by
a mysterious white bear and left for dead. Thoughts of his abusive parents,
helpless Peter, and his own anger cause him to examine his actions and seek
redemption—from the spirit bear that attacked him, from his victims, and, most
importantly, from himself. Ben Mikaelsen paints a vivid picture of a juvenile
offender, examining the roots of his anger without absolving him of responsibility
for his actions, and questioning a society in which angry people make victims of
their peers and communities. Touching Spirit Bear is a poignant testimonial to the
power of a pain that can destroy, or lead to healing. A strong choice for
independent reading, sharing in the classroom, homeschooling, and book groups.
Freak the Mighty Rodman Philbrick 2015-04-01 Max is used to being called Stupid.
And he is used to everyone being scared of him. On account of his size and looking
like his dad. Kevin is used to being called Dwarf. On account of his size and
being some cripple kid. But greatness comes in all sizes, and together Max and
Kevin become Freak The Mighty and walk high above the world. An inspiring,
heartbreaking, multi-award winning international bestseller.
Americanah Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie 2013-05-14 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • From the
award-winning author of We Should All Be Feminists and Half of a Yellow Sun—the
story of two Nigerians making their way in the U.S. and the UK, raising universal
questions of race, belonging, the overseas experience for the African diaspora,
and the search for identity and a home. Ifemelu and Obinze are young and in love
when they depart military-ruled Nigeria for the West. Beautiful, self-assured
Ifemelu heads for America, where despite her academic success, she is forced to
grapple with what it means to be black for the first time. Quiet, thoughtful
Obinze had hoped to join her, but with post-9/11 America closed to him, he instead
plunges into a dangerous, undocumented life in London. Fifteen years later, they
reunite in a newly democratic Nigeria, and reignite their passion—for each other
and for their homeland.
Esperanza Rising (Scholastic Gold) Pam Muñoz Ryan 2012-10-01 Esperanza Rising
joins the Scholastic Gold line, which features award-winning and beloved novels.
Includes exclusive bonus content! Esperanza thought she'd always live a privileged
life on her family's ranch in Mexico. She'd always have fancy dresses, a beautiful
home filled with servants, and Mama, Papa, and Abuelita to care for her. But a
sudden tragedy forces Esperanza and Mama to flee to California and settle in a
Mexican farm labor camp. Esperanza isn't ready for the hard work, financial
struggles brought on by the Great Depression, or lack of acceptance she now faces.
When Mama gets sick and a strike for better working conditions threatens to uproot
their new life, Esperanza must find a way to rise above her difficult
circumstances-because Mama's life, and her own, depend on it.
The Slayer Chronicles: Second Chance Heather Brewer 2012-10-16 The Stakes are life
or death. Joss's future as a Slayer hangs in the balance after his failure to kill
the vampire Vladimir Tod. His second chance to prove himself comes when he's sent
to New York City to hunt down a serial killer that the Slayer Society believes is
a vampire. but he soon learns there is more than one murderous vamp on the loose.
Joss and his Slayer team must use all their skill to save the people of NYC from
the evil at work there, but will they be able to stop such a brutal force?
Hero S.L. Rottman 2011-05-17 Heroes are hard to find, especially for Sean, who, at
fifteen years old, has never had it easy. He's estranged from his father and
abused by his mother—Sean feels he has nowhere to turn. Suspended from school and
with a mounting police record, he is one step away from serious trouble. Sentenced
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to community service for violating curfew, Sean is sent to Mr. Hassler's farm,
where he's forced to confront his fears and take charge of his own life. When Sean
is faced with a dangerous situation that tests his true character, he learns just
what it means to be a hero. In an age where it seems that few truly worthy heroes
exist, S. L. Rottman has written a compelling and realistic portrayal of the
conflicts that drive a young man toward his destiny.
Eleventh Grade Burns #4 Heather Brewer 2010-02-09 Things have taken a darker turn
for the half-human teenager with an appetite for blood. Joss, a vampire slayer and
Vlad’s former friend, has moved back to Bathory. A mysterious and powerful new
vampire, Dorian, appears with a shocking secret and an overwhelming desire to
drink Vlad’s blood. And Vlad’s arch enemy, D’Ablo, has a sinister plan to
eliminate Vlad once and for all. With death threatening from every angle, Vlad
will have to use every ounce of his skill and training to survive, but nothing can
prepare him for what awaits him in the end. Watch a Video
The Iliad Homer 1991-07-01 This translation of The Iliad equals Fitzgerald's
earlier Odyssey in power and imagination. It recreates the original action as
conceived by Homer, using fresh and flexible blank verse that is both lyrical and
dramatic.
The Hate U Give Angie Thomas 2017-02-28 8 starred reviews · Goodreads Choice
Awards Best of the Best · William C. Morris Award Winner · National Book Award
Longlist · Printz Honor Book · Coretta Scott King Honor Book · #1 New York Times
Bestseller! "Absolutely riveting!" —Jason Reynolds "Stunning." —John Green "This
story is necessary. This story is important." —Kirkus (starred review)
"Heartbreakingly topical." —Publishers Weekly (starred review) "A marvel of
verisimilitude." —Booklist (starred review) "A powerful, in-your-face novel."
—Horn Book (starred review) Sixteen-year-old Starr Carter moves between two
worlds: the poor neighborhood where she lives and the fancy suburban prep school
she attends. The uneasy balance between these worlds is shattered when Starr
witnesses the fatal shooting of her childhood best friend Khalil at the hands of a
police officer. Khalil was unarmed. Soon afterward, his death is a national
headline. Some are calling him a thug, maybe even a drug dealer and a gangbanger.
Protesters are taking to the streets in Khalil’s name. Some cops and the local
drug lord try to intimidate Starr and her family. What everyone wants to know is:
what really went down that night? And the only person alive who can answer that is
Starr. But what Starr does—or does not—say could upend her community. It could
also endanger her life. Want more of Garden Heights? Catch Maverick and Seven’s
story in Concrete Rose, Angie Thomas's powerful prequel to The Hate U Give.
Tenth Grade Bleeds Heather Brewer 2010-08-25 It's another awful year at Bathory
High for Vladimir Tod. The evil vampire D'Ablo is hunting for a ritual that could
steal Vlad's powers. His best friend, Henry, doesn't want to be his drudge anymore
and it's getting harder for Vlad to resist feeding on the people around him. With
the threat of D'Ablo looming closer and nightmares haunting him each night, Vlad
realises that having a normal high school year is the least of his concerns. He
needs to act fast, and even his Pravus powers won't save him this time.
Twelfth Grade Kills #5 Heather Brewer 2011-04-19 As a teenage vampire, Vlad has
spent the last four years trying to handle the pressures of school while
sidestepping a slayer out for his blood. Now he's a senior, and in this final,
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action-packed book in the series, Vlad must confront the secrets of the past,
unravel the mystery of who he really is, make decisions about his future, and face
his greatest enemy. It's a senior year that totally bites.
Covet Tracy Wolff 2021-03-02 The #1 New York Times Bestselling Series An Amazon
Best YA Book of the Month I may have reached my breaking point. As if trying to
graduate from a school for supernaturals isn’t stressful enough, my relationship
status has gone from complicated to a straight-up dumpster fire. Oh, and the
Bloodletter has decided to drop a bomb of epic proportions on us all... Then
again, when has anything at Katmere Academy not been intense? And the hits just
keep coming. Jaxon’s turned colder than an Alaskan winter. The Circle is
splintered over my upcoming coronation. As if things couldn’t get worse, now
there’s an arrest warrant for Hudson’s and my supposed crimes—which apparently
means a lifetime prison sentence with a deadly unbreakable curse. Choices will
have to be made...and I fear not everyone will survive. Don’t miss a single book
in the series that spawned a phenomenon! The Crave series is best enjoyed in
order: Crave Crush Covet Court Charm Cherish
The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian Sherman Alexie 2012-01-10
Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the story of Junior, a budding cartoonist
growing up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. Determined to take his future into
his own hands, Junior leaves his troubled school on the rez to attend an all-white
farm town high school where the only other Indian is the school mascot.
Heartbreaking, funny, and beautifully written, The Absolutely True Diary of a
Part-Time Indian, which is based on the author's own experiences, coupled with
poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that reflect the character's art, chronicles the
contemporary adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts to break away
from the life he was destined to live. With a forward by Markus Zusak, interviews
with Sherman Alexie and Ellen Forney, and four-color interior art throughout, this
edition is perfect for fans and collectors alike.
Shatter Me Tahereh Mafi 2011-11-15 The gripping first installment in New York
Times bestselling author Tahereh Mafi’s Shatter Me series. One touch is all it
takes. One touch, and Juliette Ferrars can leave a fully grown man gasping for
air. One touch, and she can kill. No one knows why Juliette has such incredible
power. It feels like a curse, a burden that one person alone could never bear. But
The Reestablishment sees it as a gift, sees her as an opportunity. An opportunity
for a deadly weapon. Juliette has never fought for herself before. But when she’s
reunited with the one person who ever cared about her, she finds a strength she
never knew she had. And don’t miss Defy Me, the shocking fifth book in the Shatter
Me series!
Le Morte Darthur Sir Thomas Malory 1903
Hoot Carl Hiaasen 2006 Roy, who is new to his small Florida community, befriends a
mysterious boy who introduces him to potty-trained alligators, burrowing owls, and
sparkly-tailed poisonous snakes. A Newbery Honor Book, ALA Notable Book, & ALA
Best Book for Young Adults. Reissue.
I Am Not Your Perfect Mexican Daughter Erika L. Sánchez 2019-03-05 When the sister
who delighted their parents by her faithful embrace of Mexican culture dies in a
tragic accident, Julia, who longs to go to college and move into a home of her
own, discovers from mutual friends that her sister may not have been as perfect as
believed.
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